
May 27, 2022 
 

Hybrid Court Referrals 
 
We are happy to announce that the Hybrid Court referral list will reopen for 
a limited time.   
 
The primary factor to be considered with each referral will be the age of the 
case. Please keep this in mind as you are deciding which clients to refer. 
Admissions will occur incrementally to ensure new participants receive 
appropriate monitoring and service coordination as they begin Hybrid Court.  
 
The referral list will be open from Monday, June 13th through Friday, June 
24th. The Hybrid Court referral form is available on the Macon County Circuit 
Clerk’s website. Please complete the referral form in full. Please email 
referrals to Coordinator Shalon Hyde at shyde@mcmhb.com, and CC 
Assistant State’s Attorney Cadmus Hicks (chicks@sa-macon-il.us) and 
Probation Supervisor Amy Smith (asmith@probation.co.macon.il.us). Please 
note, if you attempted to submit a referral while the referral list was 
closed, the referral will need to be resubmitted prior to 6/24/22 to be 
considered.  
   
We look forward to receiving your referrals.   
  
Thank you,  
Shalon Hyde 
Specialty Courts Coordinator 
Email: shyde@mcmhb.com  
Phone: 217-706-6670 


